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PUBLIC NOTICE 

Request For Proposals (RFP)   

4G BLACKSPOT PROJECT -Broadband Initiative 

NICTA is seeking Proposals (RFPs) from qualified Mobile Network Operators (MNOs) to 

Identify and develop solutions to enhance 4G coverage in areas of poor to nil 4G signal quality 

(Blackspots). 

MNOs with adequate resources, experience and track record in innovative network expansion 

solutions, providing high-quality and affordable 4G mobile services and managing mobile 

network infrastructure, particularly in challenging environments, are encouraged to submit 

their interests. 

This is an opportunity to showcase the innovative leadership within the mobile network 

industry and to play a vital role in connecting underserved communities through expanding 

and improving overall 4G mobile network quality and accessibility for citizens throughout 

Papua New Guinea. 

Interested parties must submit their proposals by email ONLY to uas@nicta.gov.pg by Friday 

30th August 2024. For further information please contact Mr. Roa Velekiri on 3033299 or email: 

relekiri@nicta.gov.pg. 

 

For a detailed RFP package, please visit the UAS website at https://uas.nicta.gov.pg/ NICTA 

website at www.nicta.gov.pg . 
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